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Our business has recently had to pay an extra 10k per year to Oregon because of the 

CAT tax; then an adjustment to Oregon tax with respect to S-Corporations resulted in 

our organization paying extra taxes (of about 2k).  And now you want to not return the 

kicker!  I would suggest that Oregon is taxing their businesses and constituents at 

crazy high levels.  Enough on the tax increases.  Use the tax dollars more effectively! 


